
From: Maly Ouneklap
To: Plunkett, Steven, Env. Health
Cc: ouneklap@yahoo.com
Subject: GeoTracker Status for Feil  Leak Case #RO0002765 and GeoTracker Global ID T06019752536
Date: Monday, August 17, 2009 2:35:10 PM

Hello Mr. Plunkett,

I am following up on the email I sent to you last week about this  "Notice to Comply" dated July 24th,
2009 about the property located at 1455 First Avenue, Oakland, Ca 94606

I never received any letter like this before. I was never told about this when I bought the apartment in
2004.

Could you tell me what to do and inform me what I should do?

I know you are out of your office last week and hope to hear from you soon.

You can response by sending me email at ouneklap@yahoo.com or call me at 415-302-9877

Thank you,
Mayoury Ouneklap
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